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Summary of the meeting held on November 5, 2002

1. Consideration of the draft resolution” Use of Excess resources of the Reserve Subfund for Capital Investments and to meet OAS Mandates (CP/CAAP-2635/02 rev. 1 corr. 1)

Following a brief presentation by the Chair, the Committee considered and approved the draft resolution that was co-sponsored by 23 member states. The Committee also acknowledged that the excess of funds above the reserve level represents an exceptional situation and is not intended to create a precedent. It further emphasized the importance of the timely payment of quotas by all member states. The Committee agreed that the Chair submit the draft resolution to the Permanent Council at its next meeting for adoption.

2. Subprogram 10W, 2002 budget execution report
The Committee took note of the report presented by the Assistant Secretary for Management.

3. Report on Conferences and Meetings 2002 and 2003

The Committee took note of the presentation made by the Director of the Department of conferences and meetings on the reports that would be presented to the Permanent Council at its next session.

4. Other Business

The Committee took note of the payment made by the Delegation of El Salvador regarding the CICTY meeting scheduled for January in El Salvador. The Committee also noted the quota payment by the Delegation of Argentina
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